
Board Report       

Brackett Secondary 
Enrollment: 

6th 44 

7th  53 

8th  39 

Total JH 136 

  

9th  54 

10th  55 

11th  37 

12th  47 

Total HS 193 

Total Secondary 329 

______________________________________________________ 

The summer is coming to an end rapidly.  Teachers are starting to get classrooms ready. 

Custodians and Maintenance are working hard to get all the projects completed.  The new 

building is getting final touches done with technology being installed and classrooms set up. 

Teacher staff development is being planned out for the new school year.  Teachers start 

back on August 17th. 

Coaches have begun 2 a day practices for football, volleyball, and cross country.  The band is 

starting to practice and prepare as well. 

Secondary has set up days and times for students to pick up their schedules, fill out 

required forms, take pictures for possible student ID’s, and get parking passes. August 10th – 

13th from 12:30-5:30 with Aug 10th being Junior High, 11th Freshman and Sophmores, 12th 

Juniors and Seniors and 13th for those that couldn’t come on previous day. 

Secondary is looking into implementing Student ID’s.  There are several benefits for 

students to be issues an ID.  They are: 1) to use in the cafeteria, 2) to use in the library, 3) 

to use as an ID in general (tests taking, blood drives etc…) 4) Safety – being able to identify 

students around campus 5) Athletic pass for students who get into games for being an 

athlete as well as band members pass.  Staff, parents and community have been asked to 

answer a couple of questions on a survey.  Right now it is posted on facebook but we will get 

it linked to the webb page as well as staff email.  The information from the survey will help 

administrators decide whether or not to go through with purchasing the equipment and 

implementing them this school year. 



Secondary is just lacking final approval from the board on 1 teacher position and if that goes 

through then we are full for this year.  We are looking forward to a great 2015 – 2016 

School Year!! 

Living to Learn and Learning to Live because YOU MATTER!! 

Respectfully Your BISD Secondary Administrators, 

Daron Worrell and Christy Price 

 


